April 19, 2010 2511 Auburn Avenue Ashland KY 41102-6101

RECEIVED

APR 2 1 2010

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

President/CEO Kentucky Public Service Commission PO Box 615 Frankfort KY 40601

Dear Colleague,

Please have mercy upon the senior citizens of Kentucky and exempt those 65 or older from the proposed 34.95% increase in our residential electric bill.

I won't bore you with all the poverty statistics, lack of increase in Social Security, etc. that create additional hardships on our most valued citizens.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ronald W. Wymer

Ron Wymer

c:

President/CEO
Kentucky Power Company
PO Box 24401
Canton OH 44701-4401